From: Laurel Yarenko

To: Jennifer Willoughby
Subject: Truth and Reconciliation Resolution
Date: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 9:35:11 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless

you recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe.

Hello Jennifer,

Please be advised that the Council of Dufferin County, at the regular meeting of July 8, 2021,
supported your resolution and the following was passed.

THAT the resolution from the Town of Shelburne, dated June 29, 2021 regarding the final
report of the Truth and Reconciliation report released in December 2015, be supported.
CARRIED.

Thanks and have a great day!

Laurel Yarenko | Administrative Support Specialist | Corporate Services | County of
Dufferin |

Phone: 519-941-2816 Ext. 2506 | lyarenko@dufferincounty.ca | 30 Centre Street, Orangeville, ON
LW 2X1
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